
 

 

Arctic Man Ski and Sno-Go Classic 

416 Slater Drive 

Fairbanks, Alaska 99701 

 

February 8, 2016 

Representative Jim Colver 
Representative Steve Thompson, Co-Chair Finance 
State Capitol 
Juneau, AK  99801 
 

Re: HB230   Naming Arctic Man Way 

Dear Representatives Colver and Thompson, 

 

Arctic Man supports naming the access road to the Arctic Man as “Arctic Man 

Way”.   

Arctic Man will provide funding and resources to install a new road sign 

estimated by DOT to cost $800-1000. 

Please pass this legislation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Howard Thies 
President, Arctic Man 
907-322-5467 
arcticmn@gci.net 

 


